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Dear Parents 
Huge congratulations to Miss Dunmore on her 
marriage to Craig Jenkins last Saturday.  We wish 
Mr and Mrs Jenkins a long and happy life together. 
On Sunday 2nd December the choir will be joining 
Bugle Brass Band in the Chapel for their Christmas 
Carol Service.  All are welcome for the service which 
begins at 6.00 pm. 
Have a great weekend. 
Tim Wherry, Senior Head of School 

Good to Be Green  
Well done to all the children who 
continue to work hard and show 
excellent behaviour in school.  157 texts 
(77%) were sent to parents last Friday 
for children that had remained ‘green’ all 
week.  Well done. 

Achievers of the Week 
For the Week Ending 23/11/18: 
Rec Peter Faber 

 

Year 1 Arnas Kvietkauskis 
Year 2 Daisy Rowland 
Year 3 Tommy Harker 
Year 4 Theo Stratford-Torres 
Year 5 Lily Bell,  

Pedro Prezado 
Year 6 Ermelinda Duncombe 
Class of the Week - Year 3 

Attendance - Year 3 
Buddy - Jasmine Chapman 

Well Done! 
 

 

 
RCM, Truro Visit - Years 4 and 5 
Year 5 had a fantastic day on Monday 26th 

November, visiting Truro.  The children walked from 
the Royal Cornwall Museum to the Cathedral to look 
at the architecture and evidence that they were in a 
city.  They then completed a walk out of Truro, 
following the river, looking at how the landscape 
changed.  We walked back into town and had lunch 
in the museum.   
The children took part in a Tudor workshop where 
they recreated An Gof's march to London to 
complain about taxes during Henry VII's reign.   
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They also dressed as a rich Tudor man and woman 
and found putting on all the different layers was 
tricky - no wonder they had servants to help them! 
Here is a quote from Year 4.  They took part in a 
workshop on Egyptians: 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Diary Dates:  
2/12/18 Carol Service at Bugle Chapel 
5/12/18 Cross Country at Par 
7/12/18 Piccolo Quiz Night @ 6.30 pm 
10/12/18 KS1 Christmas Performance at 2.00 pm 
11/12/18 KS1 Christmas Performance at 9.30 am 
 KS2 Christmas Performance at 2.00 pm 
12/12/18 KS2 Christmas Performance at 9.30 am 
 Christmas Dinner 
13/12/18 Whole School Trip to St Austell Cinema 
 FOBS Christmas Shop pm 
14/12/18 FOBS Christmas Shop pm 
17/12/18 Choir and band to the Hollies 
18/12/18 Choir to Penmount Grange  
19/12/18 End of Autumn Term  
 School closes at 1.30 pm 
20/12/18 Staff Training Day 
 Christmas Cracker Holiday Camp 
7/1/19 Spring Term Begins 
9/1/19 Cross Country at Par 
15/1/19 Football/High 5 v Nanpean home 
29/1/19 Football/High 5 v Luxulyan away 
12/2/19 Football/High 5 v Foxhole home 
6/2/19 Cross Country at Par 
18/2/19-22/2/19 Half Term 
5/4/19 Last Day of Spring Term 
23/4/19 Summer Term Begins 
29/4/19-1/5/19 Scholastic Book Fair 
13/5/19-16/5/19 KS2 SATS 
27/5/19-31/5/19 Half Term 
3/6/19 Staff Training Day 
7/6/19 Class Photos 
10/6/19-14/6/19 Phonics Week 
18/6/19 Clays Athletics at Brannel 
15/7/19-17/7/19 Year 5/6 Residential Trip 
24/7/19 Last Day of Summer Term 
 School closes at 1.30 pm 
25/7/19 Staff Training Day 

 

 

Wednesday 12th December  It was fun as there were lots of activities - we got 
to see a real mummy and look in sand. 
Mia Stocks, John Buckland 

 


